
November 8, 2022

Shonta Dunston
Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
4325 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-4325

Re: NCUC Docket No E-100, Sub 90

This letter is to request consideration for reappointment to the North Carolina
GreenPower Board ofDu-ectors, in a Consumer/Environmental Advocacy seat.
My appointment on the Board recently expired, and I would like to continue to
serve NC GreenPower by serving on the Board m a Consumer/ Enviromnental
Advocacy seat.

I believe that my recent work with NC GreenPower, my 25 years of work with the
US Environmental Protection Agency, 3 years with the North Carolina Utilities
Commission, 6 years on the Utility Review Committee with the NC Alternative
Energy Corpomtion, all contribute to my qualifications to contmue to serve on the
NC GreenPower Board.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

(o^^SfM^ &. &ieMjS^^
Conniesue B. Oldham
516 Greenwood Drive
Gary, NC 27511
(919) 710-0771


